

# ST IVES INFANT SCHOOL

# SETTING SAIL FOR NEW HORIZONS



# Newsletter 7<sup>th</sup> May 2021



St Ives Infant and Nursery School

https://www.st-ives-inf.cornwall.sch.uk/web

# **Key Dates**

Half term – 31<sup>st</sup> May to 4<sup>th</sup> June inclusive

# Achievers Assembly

	Week ending 06.05
Pipit	Cadie
Puffin	Harrison
Chough	Kit
Heron	Ava
Kittiwake	Ezra
Cormorant	Polly
Sandpiper	Jago





### Dress as an Animal Day - Today!

We have all had a wonderful day today dressing as animals! All the children have voted for an animal to adopt via WWF. Our votes will be counted, along with the other

votes across the Rainbow Academy Trust schools, to decide which will be our shared animal. The idea is inspired by Prince Philip, his passion for conservation, and raising awareness of endangered species. We will share photos via our Facebook page.

We are very pleased to share we raised £79.70 Towards our Rainbow school's animal and look forward to finding out which animal had the most votes across all of our schools.

### Reminder about FOSIIS Fundraising

Bags2School - Tuesday 8th June

Drop offs welcome at the following dates and times.

Monday 17<sup>th</sup> & Friday 21<sup>st</sup> May

Monday 24th & Friday 28th May

9.00 -9.30 am & 2.45 - 3.15pm

Remember for every bag you drop off you will receive a raffle ticket to be entered into the great raffle prize draw – the more you donate the greater chance you have of winning.

### Music Magpie

Any Donations of books, CDS, DVDS would be welcome as we are using music magpie to raise money. Please drop off at the office.

### **Final Note**

Thank you for your understanding in relation to staffing challenges in recent weeks. I appreciate it can be an unsettling time and have sent out a separate letter to give a little more information.

We are currently voting on a new Cornish theme for our class names ready for the new year. Once the theme has been decided, the name will be chosen by the children and teacher in each class, on their transition day. I feel it is important for the children to have ownership of the name, and feel it is something they share collectively in their new year group. It cements their belonging in a new class.

Have a lovely weekend,

Take Care

Mrs Farrar